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Northampton Free Library (NFL) 

Public Computer Internet Usage: There were 497 computer users in January.  

Maintenance: On Friday, January 26, 2018 there was a burning smell within the library. I called 

911 and the fire department came out to investigate this issue. They determined that the 

fluorescent lights in the bathrooms had burnt out. I called Mister Sparky and they sent a 

technician out to check the wiring. He said that the wiring was good, while he was here I had 

him replace a ballast and replace some of the bulbs that were out. The cost of the visit was $421.  

Herbert Senn came out the same day to fix a problem that we were having with the heating 

system fans not shutting off after the temperature on the thermostats was reached. The technician 

said that this was an issue with the wiring to the humidifier.  

Meeting Room Usage: The meeting room was used 7 times in January.  

Staffing: There were no changes in staffing in January.  

Summer Dahlmanns, Branch Manager, Northampton Free Library 


